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11/10/2019  17:48:552019/3283/P OBJ Sanya Polescuk 

for BelSoc

The proposal doesn't meet current Minimum Housing Standards. In addition, the proposed fenestration on the 

garden-facing elevation is inappropriate for a building in a Conservation Area - the extreme brick arches with 

the infilled arched fanlights above the basic French doors and out of place three-partite window.

This application should be refused permission.
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